
HSHS 
St. Elizabeth's 
Hospital 

August 23, 2017 

Via Overnight FedEx 

Ms. Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board 
525 W. Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, IL 62761 

Re: 	Project 14-044 

RECEIVED 
SEP 21 2017 

HEALTH FACILITIES & 
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

Dear Ms. Avery: 

Pursuant to 77 IAC 1130.740 St. Elizabeth Hospital (the "Permit Holder") is requesting to renew 
its permit for the project referenced above until August 31, 2018. The current completion date is 
December 31, 2017. The permit at issue was for the construction of a medical office building 
and ambulatory care center ("ACC") located on the campus of the relocated St. Elizabeth 
Hospital Belleville in O'Fallon, Illinois. 

The ACC will be substantially completed in November, but there will or could be some lingering 
construction work through February/March 2018. In light of this and the requirement for an 
audit given the costs associated with the building, the Permit Holder wants to ensure substantial 
time to accomplish these tasks and submit the required documentation to the Illinois Health 
Facilities and Services Review Board. 

The amount of funds expended on the project to date is $35,928,450.00. The approved project 
amount is $52,000,00.00. The project budget and scope is consistent with the approved permit 
amount. 

Enclosed is the requisite permit renewal fee of $500.00. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

>&12)21,0daD 

Peggy Sebastian 

CC: Clare E. Connor 
CC: Sue Beeler-Holloway RN, BSN 
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